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I'm speaking hypothetically here.  If that had occurred the 
defence are entitled to know that she's had an involvement 
in the changing of some statements so that they can make a 
decision about what to do about it, about how to 
cross-examine?---Well isn't it dependent upon what's the 
truth of the statement, whether the first statement is the 
true statement or the second statement is the true 
statement?

That's precisely the point.  Defence are most often very 
interested in prior inconsistent statements, aren't 
they?---Well certainly, yeah, that'd be - - -

If there's been a change to the statement, why has there 
been a change to the statement?---That's right, they'd ask 
that question, why did you change the statement.

That might go to a witness's credibility or it might go to 
a witness's reliability?---Yes, it would.

All of those factors can assist the defence in their 
case?---They can, but I mean if both statements were 
produced I don't see what the issue is.

If both statements are produced but it's not made known to 
the defence that someone else has been involved in 
influencing that change, what do you say about that?---Well 
generally it would be in the second statement I'd imagine.

The second statement ought to say that, "My lawyer has" - - 
- ?---"On reflection" or for whatever reason, "New facts
found, that I've obviously made a mistake in the first
statement and I wish to change it."

And they might be cross-examined?---They might be 
cross-examined about it.

That witness might be cross-examined?---That's right.

But the person that was there assisting them to make that 
change, or influencing that change, they also might be 
cross-examined?---They could be, yes.  I've never known of 
such a circumstance.

That would only occur if the defence knew that that person 
was there influencing that statement, wouldn't it?---That's 
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COMMISSIONER:  Just before we adjourn.  Mr Holt, there's 
one matter you might be able to help me with.  The 
Commission requested a statement from Simon Overland, don't 
worry, I know you're not acting for him, from his 
solicitors due in March.  An extension was given to later 
in March.  We still don't have it and one of the reasons 
given is that they say that they're waiting on certain 
documents from Victoria Police.  I don't know whether 
you're up with this. 

MR HOLT:  I'm relatively up with it, Commissioner, I might 
be able to help to some extent. 

COMMISSIONER:  Anyway, they've requested certain material, 
I won't bother setting it all out now.  I don't know when 
they requested it but they said by letter of 30 August 
Victoria Police informed them that a number of the 
documents would be provided but they, as of today's date, 
haven't received the material.  That's what we were told. 

MR HOLT:  Then I'm not up-to-date on that aspect of it, 
Commissioner.  I'm aware that the issue arose last week and 
that a lot work was done. 

COMMISSIONER:  Only last week when you were asked for the 
material?  

MR HOLT:  I was aware that the Commissioner had raised the 
issue last week, not that it only had been raised with us 
last week.  I should correct the record on that basis.  I 
know that a lot of work has been done by those instructing 
me to ensure they send that information.  I'm not aware of 
that most recent development.  I understand a significant 
body of material was provided last week, but I will follow 
that up and advise the Commission in the morning if I may. 

COMMISSIONER:  If you could, that would be very helpful as 
to when that material will be provided. 

MR HOLT:  Yes.  I know there were some requests for some 
very broad categories of information and we're working to 
attempt to narrow those.  Otherwise they would divert 
substantial resources which are being used to address 
issues that the Commissioner has raised quite recently.  
But I'll take that if I may on notice. 

COMMISSIONER:  If you could, that would be very helpful to 
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know when they get that material to know when the 
Commission can expect, reasonably expect the statement to 
be provided. 

MR HOLT:  We understand.  Thank you, Commissioner. 

COMMISSIONER:  If it's possible to let me know tomorrow, 
perhaps after we've finished Mr White's evidence, yes. 

MR HOLT:  I'll aim to be in a position to do that, 
Commissioner, yes. 

COMMISSIONER:  Mr O'Brien, we're going back to Mr White's 
evidence tomorrow morning.  How long do we expect to be 
with Mr White?  

MR WINNEKE:  I think certainly no more than an hour, 
Commissioner. 

COMMISSIONER:  It's probably prudent to have Mr O'Brien 
back by 10.15, would that be right?  

MR WINNEKE:  Yes. 

COMMISSIONER:  If you could come back by 10.15 tomorrow 
morning?---Thank you.  

MR CHETTLE:  Commissioner, for what it's worth Mr White has 
an appointment at 1 pm. 

COMMISSIONER:  What we do need is to have the technology 
working.  Apparently it was working beautifully this 
morning. 

MR CHETTLE:  The gremlin. 

COMMISSIONER:  Absolutely.  All right then, we'll adjourn 
until 9.30 tomorrow thank you.  
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